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ANNUAL REPORT OF ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE: SESSION: 2022-2023

The Anti Ragging Committee of Moridhal College organised an
executive meeting at the beginning of the session 2022-23 i.e., on 18"
of August, 2022 under the president ship of Principal and in presence of
all the members. There were discussion related peaceful and education
friendly environment in the institution. During this academic year, there
is no any ragging case. The resolution taken in the last meeting was
implemented successfully, such as the awareness programme is
organised in the college campus, Boys & Girls Hostel. Information
related to ragging as per UGC guidelines is incorporated in prospectus of
this academic year. Information’s related to Anti ragging related is
shared in the Whatapp groups. An E-Brochure is circulated with the
students and in the website. Members of Anti Ragging committee and
Squad frequently visited the Hostels and classrooms during the
academic year. UGC Anti Ragging Booklet uploaded in the website.
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